
June 30. 2008

Mr. Anthony Frate and Mr. Bob Calve
Fox Hill Building Inc.
1921 Post Road
Darien, CT 06820

Gentlemen:

We can't thank you enough for your donation to the Farm Creek Preserve and the
Norwalk Land Trust ofthe demolition of the house at 34 Sammis Street in Rowayton.
We have been working for more than two years to purchase this property and be able to
remove the house and to finally have this accomplished is absolutely wonderful.

On the day you finished work on the site, it was transformed into the preserve we all
envisioned. The view to the Farm Creek and the marsh is now opened for all to view and
is spectacular at any tide.

Please know that the Norwalk Land Trust is a charitable organization with 501 ( C) (3)
tax status and that the donation of your costs is a deductible gift.

Farm Creek is a wonderful and special place. Your project really kick started the creation
of this preserve. Because of you and friends like you, Farm Creek will be enjoyed by
future generations for years to come.

Again, our thanks.

;;~~:'~J.
Marny ~th, President
Norwalk Land Trust

Pete Scull, Co-Chair
Campaign for Farm Creek Preserve
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